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FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD
WASHINGTON
X-3001

December 24, 1920.

Dear

In acccrdance with the plan of classifying and
rating employees of the Board, made effective July 1, 1920,
there is enclosed herewith a notiéé of your rating and
relative standing in claésification;as‘based upon this
rating, and your salary as of January 1, 1921, as approved
by the Federal Reserve Board.

‘ In behalf of the Board and its officers, I
desire to express to you appreciation of the interest you
have shown in carrying on your part of the work of the Board,
and to wish you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Very truly yours,
R. G. EMERSON.

Assistant to Governor.

Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis





